
 
McEndollar’s Memo 

03/09/12 

                                        
 
ISAT testing is completed. The students have worked very hard this week. I am very proud of 
them! 

 
School will be dismissed at 2:00 on Friday, March 16th due to the end of the third grading period. 

This will also begin our Spring Break. School will resume on Monday, March 26th.  Report cards 
will be sent home on Friday, March 30th. 
 

The Book It reading goal for March is 5 points. The reward will be an extra recess.  Please 
continue to encourage your child to read!  

 

WAX MUSEUM NEWS: 

The next deadline is the presentation board and presentation information. The date was originally set for April 

3
rd

; however, we are extending the date to April 12
th

. We are doing this to give parents an opportunity to come 

to the school and work on the boards with their child. We will have computers available to print pictures and 

type information.  We will also have a variety of construction paper and letter cut outs for those interested. The 

date for this work day will be Tuesday, March 27 from 4:00-6:30.  Students must be accompanied by an adult.   

 
 

 
For the week of March 12-16: 

 
Monday: Math pretest, chapter 7 
 
Tuesday: Spelling pretest, unit 23 
                
Wednesday: No tests 
 

Thursday: No tests 
  
Friday: Spelling test, unit 23 
            Reading test, “Saguaro Cactus” 
            Math test, chapter 7 
             
 

 

 
Thank You, 

Mrs. McEndollar 


